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OCTOBER MEETING

Euclid Art Association’s Monday, October 6, 2008 meeting will be held in Fellowship Hall of East Shore United

Methodist Church, 23002 Lake Shore Blvd., Euclid.  The entrance is through the back door of the church.  There

is an elevator to reach the lower level and Fellowship Hall.  Limited parking is behind the church, or across from

Marc’s Pharmacy door. The doors of the church will  be open at 6:15 p.m. The meeting starts at 7:00 p.m. and

is open to the public.  Remember the time change.  A $2.00 donation from visitors is suggested.

Refreshments will be served after the meeting and demonstration.  The hosts for the October meeting will be

Lisa Urankar and Dorothy Morton.

The monthly Board Meeting will be held Tuesday, October 7, 2008 at 10 a.m. in the North Street Gallery,  

21129 North Street, Euclid..  Chairpersons of committees are asked to be present and all members are invited.

PROGRAM

We are looking forward to a presentation on watercolor by Robert M. Moyer.  Mr. Moyer has a Bed & Breakfast,

Antiques Shop and Studio in the Village of Shreve, Ohio, just nine miles south of Wooster, he freelances for

commercial and publishing companies, and in addition, he teaches classes in watercolor at Wayne Center for the

Arts in Wooster during the school year.  He holds annual watercolor workshops at his home in Shreve, is an

annual exhibitor at the St. John’s Festival of the Arts show, and conducts periodic demonstrations, workshops and

teaching sessions for various watercolor groups.  A busy man!!!

Robert is a member of the Ohio Watercolor Society, having received awards in the Cleveland Art Director’s Club, 

C. S. C. A. shows, Ohio Watercolor Society shows, Emerald Necklace show and St. John’s Westshore Hospital’s

Annual Festival of the Arts.  He has exhibited in the Cleveland Art Museum May Show, Lakewood Art League

shows, Wayne Center for the Arts shows, North Olmsted Art League shows, Baycrafters watercolor shows, and

the Wooster Art and Jazz Fest

Don’t miss what promises to be a special evening.

THANK YOU

Thank you, Kristen Boyesen, for an entertaining evening and a few laughs when we saw our drawings.  It was

great fun looking at the small objects you furnished and then trying to draw them without looking down at the

paper.  Perspective?  Forget it!   We appreciated your slide show and also seeing the many examples of  your

artwork.  You opened our eyes to using imagination in our daily lives.  Thank You.
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ART IN THE PARK

We hope to see you at the Art in the Park Crafts & Culture presentation on October 4 , 10 a.m. to 3 p.m at Shoreth

Cultural Center, East 222  Street and Lake Shore Blvd., Triangle Park.  Sponsored by the City of Euclid and thend

Euclid Art Association, there will be entertainment and food (small charge for food.)  Several of our members will

offer beautiful original works of art for sale.  Come and bring your friends.  

                                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                         

MEMO

Guests who are interested in joining -  Rates are $20.00 for Single Membership, $25.00 for Joint Membership, and

$25.00 for Associate Membership.  Student Membership is $6.00.  Bring in a new Member and get $5.00 off

your next year’s dues..

NEWS ABOUT MEMBERS

Welcome to the following new members.  We are happy to have you with us.  Please add their names to your

membership booklet. 

Sharon L. Gallman     2222 Rockefeller Road    Wickliffe, OH 44092     Phone: 440-946-4400

Judith Parsons           20401 Tracy Avenue        Euclid, OH 44123        Phone: 216/233-2309

Pat Snook                  45 Luikart Drive                 Euclid, OH 44123        Phone: 216-531-8060

John Davis returned recently from a trip to southern France which he truly enjoyed.  He says he came home with

many sketches and photos to serve as inspiration for future paintings.  We’re looking forward to those, John.

Lee Peters entered some of his artistic photographs in the Holden Arboretum 12  Annual Members’ Photographyth

Contest.  Entries in this contest must be photographs of the Holden area.  Beautiful!  You have until October 26th

to view the results.  Call 440-946-4400 for hours.

AREA NEWS

The Art Gallery, 4099 Erie Street, Willoughby.  From October 3  to October 30  two familiar watercolorists, Barneyrd th

Cole and Layne Kendig, will be showing at the Art Gallery. On the weekends of October 10  and October 17  theyth th

will be giving demos.  For information, please call 440-946-8001.

LASTLY 

Any news?  Are you in shows you’d like to tell us about?  Have you won any awards?  Fellow members are

interested.  Please share.  Call Mary Lange at 216-289-4131 or e-mail maryagnes7123@sbcglobal.net.
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